
THE BOYS ARE BACK IN TOWN ! 
 

Located in the historic center of Philadelphia and birthplace of the first Continental Congress, the           
Presbyterian Historical Society may be of interest to those planning trips to the east coast as a “not to 
miss” destination.  In addition to housing a master archive containing over 250,000 documents and 
artifacts      dating from 1517, the building grounds feature a sculpture garden of six, nine-foot tall fig-
ures of prominent individuals in Presbyterian history designed by Alexander S. Calder.   These mag-
nificent stone sculptures have recently been renovated and will be rededicated in the courtyard garden 
on May 5, 2017.  If you’ve been considering a trip east, this would be a wonderful event to attend.   
This occasion will be highlighted by a specially curated exhibit from the American Revolution and 
feature area restaurant and winery tastings.  Tickets are available online (dstuart@history.pcusa.org) 
or by phoning 215 928-3865. 

* John McMillan was like our own Rev. George McVey 
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There is much to see from the PHS extensive collection of exhibits to the back-

stage areas where the work of preservation is done.  Guided tours are provided by the 

staff and may be arranged in advance by contacting Lorraine Brown at (215) 928-3886, 

or at lbrown@history.pcusa.org   The online gift shop can be reached at http://

www.zazzle.com/presbyterianhistory    
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